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The Loyal Sp irit of Our Members

A Few Typical Letters from the Canadian Forestry Association' 3 Mail

I feel that the Association has a dis-

tinct place in our national life and ouiglt

to be supported. JOSEPH N. SIlEX-
STONE, First Vice-President, the Mas-

sey-Harris Co., Toronto.

We appreciate very muchi what your

organization is doing and are iieartily ini

sYMPathy with the work carried out by

the Canadian Forestry Association. NIC-

lIOLSON LUMBER CO., Burlington,

Ont.

Iarn delighted with the ForestrY Mag-

azineand arn pleased to be a mnember of

the Forestry Association. Being a wood-

ranger mnyseif, you can imagine how

these articles appeal to me. Hl. J. D.

FIAMMOND, Dryden Olntario.

I have b'een greatly interested in the

irnprovement made in the Canadian For-

estry Magazine and to'learn through it

of the excellent work you have been do-

ing in the interest of forest conservation.

I Wish you a very successfnl year in your

arduous and uphili work. W. G.

CLARKE, Bear River, N.S.

It is the hest value of any publication I

reeive. You are doing a splendid work

lfl endeavoring to educate Canadiafls in

the value of their timber heritage. L. A.

GR1EEN, Sault Ste. Marie, Ont.

I mnust thank you very mnuch for being

's kind as to remember us boys down
here in' bed with your wonderfuî paper.

We ail join together to thank you as we

appreciate it beyond expression of words.

JERE T. WATCHORN, Ward E, 2,

Be ,Military Hospital, Ste. Anne de

?~leuP.Q.

I- feel you are leading in a grand and

noble work, because you are doing it

for the future generations .of Canada.

May you neyer become weary in well

doing. DANIEL T. HEISEY, Kitch-

ener, Ont.

1 take a great deal of pleasure andi in-

struction in reading the ForestryMag-

azine. I admire the good work yon are

doing for Canada. L. R. JARVIS, To-

ronto, Ont.

1 am' pleased to continue as a contri-

buting mnember, knowing something of

the good work that the Association has

done and how necessary it is in the

irterest of our common heritage that

it should be continued. MARK BRE-

DIN, Toronto, Ont.

1 mnay state that I enjoy the Forestry

Magazine and derive a lot of benefit and

valuable information f rom it. A. J.

WASKETT, Reveistoke, B.C.

I very siflcerely congratulate you upon

the wonderful success of the Association

during the past y6ar. It certainly refleets

the greatest credit. PERCY B. WIL-

SON, Sault Ste. Marie, Ont., (Presi-

dent Can. Pulp and Paper Assac.)

The Association is doing'nmagnificent

work and is deserving of the strongest

support Possible fromn ail Canadian in-

terests, COL. J. S. DENNIS, Mont-

real, (Chief Comissioner of Coloniza-

tion and Development, C.P.R.)


